- When removing the EGR valve presumed defective, check the condition of the body in cast iron and the
coil. If they are excessively covered with carbon deposits, it is most likely that the problem will not be s
olved by simply replacing the EGR valve. Check the oxygen sensor(s), injectors and intake system.

- When replacing the EGR valve with a new one, it is advisable to clean well the exhaust gas recirculation
circuit, both from the exhaust and the suction sides. Otherwise, debris may deposit again on the stem of
the EGR valve and cause blockage.

- After the EGR valve replacement, it is very important to make sure that it is correctly identified by the
engine control unit. It is also important to ensure that the valve follows the commands through the entire
range.
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